Tree Bord Minutes November 20, 2024

Officers Pat Gordon, Chairman, Connie Bourg, Secretary, and members Barton Joffrion, and
Debra Ellender, parish advisors Chris Pulaski and BJ Schmill were present. Vice-Chair Linda
Brashier was absent, Meeting was called to order at 11:33 am at the TPCG Planning and Zoning
Office. Quorum was MET.

Minutes from last meeting, October 2024 were accepted by Barton and seconded by Connie.

Monthly finance report: $34,947 were accepted by Connie and seconded by Barton.

Announcements:

The Tree Board was awarded 80K for the Treesilence Grant for an update to our tree
management plan.

Old Business:
Tree Plaques (Jim Bowie Park)- BJ is waiting on the PO to purchase plaques.

New Orleans Blvd Trees- RFQ has been sent out and due back Dec. 6™, Connie made a motion
to go with the lowest bid and Debra seconded.

New Business:

Courthouse Square Oaks Report by Chris- An estimate for the creation of a plan for the
Courthouse from Dana Brown Associates was requested.

2025 Tree Giveaway- The giveaway has been set for February 1*
The meeting was adjourned at 12:14 by Connie and seconded by Debra.

Next meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 18, 2024,
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Connie Bourg
Secretary, Terrebonne Parish Tree Board




